Newsletter 15t September 2021

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back tomorrow. | have attached a
return to school letter from the LA below for your information. A letter regarding
organisation, procedures including PE and clubs will be sent out tomorrow.

A reminder about drop offs and pick- ups

Drop offs in the morning will continue, there will be a member of staff on the Nursery
gate, and | will welcome the children on the main gate you can enter school through
either gate the one-way system will no longer be in place. The back gate will remain
closed to prevent people from walking across the site.

Gates will open at 8:50 am and close at 9:00 am all doors will be open for drop offs.
Gates will close at 9:00 and late comers will report to the main office.

Pick- ups from class doors, will be 3:10pm for KS1/Rec and 3:15pm for KS2 &
Nursery. The gates will open at 3:10 pm and close at 3:20 pm

Your child will still be able to meet you at the gate at KS2. We will send the letter out
about this the first week back, for your consent.

Breakfast Club will start again the first day back, please ring to let us know if you
require a place, please do not just turn up on the day. After school clubs will start
again the first full week back.

Miss Hegarty

http://ravenscroftcp.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/LA-Return-to-School-
Letter.pdf



http://ravenscroftcp.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/LA-Return-to-School-Letter.pdf
http://ravenscroftcp.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/LA-Return-to-School-Letter.pdf

